
23. PARKING STRATEGY – BOARD SUBMISSION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Tony Gemmill, DDI 941-6701 

 
 At the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee meeting on 8 November the Senior Liaison Officer 

City Streets (Stuart Woods) provided the Committee with an overview of the draft strategy framework.  
At the conclusion of the presentation the Committee agreed that an unpaid Working Party of 
interested/available Board Members prepare and forward a submission on the draft document, on 
behalf of the Board. 

 
 The Working Party met prior to the Board visit to Peacock Springs on Wednesday 12 November and 

agreed to the attached submission. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the action taken to lodge a submission on the Draft Parking Strategy be 

ratified by the Board. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


